
Confetti….

Please ensure that your guests only use biodegradable confetti such as flower petals or lavender. Under no 
circumstances should foil or paper be used as they are impossible to clear up and may well leave a mess for the next 
wedding and we are sure you wouldn’t have wanted the previous wedding to do that to you.

Confetti should only be thrown beyond the outer gate at Orchardleigh Church and beyond the lychgate at Lullington
Church, please make sure that your photographers are aware of this.


